
CLARKE B. GILLESPIE, INC. 
PETROLEUM CONSULTANTS 

8I5 THROCKMORTON STREET 

FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76102 

December 16, 1971 

Dr. Frank Harrison 
President 
University of Texas at Arlington 
Arlington, Texas 76010 

Dear Dr. Harrison: 

While the newspapers give credit to a few, those of us 
that worked on the project to secure the State's MH-MR 
school for Fort Worth know that the effort would not 
have been successful without the support and, involvement 
of a great many people. You certainly are one of those 
people, and I very much appreciate the fact that you took 
the time to be involved and lent your active support to 
the project. 

Sincere 

Clarke B. Gillespie 

CBG:mh 
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